
 

If you would prefer to speak straight to the Head then please contact the office who will arrange a 
meeting.  All staff e mail addresses can be found on the website. 

 

Who to contact 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

Your child’s 

Tutor 

Boarding  Medical Pastoral, Academic 

(including 

scholarship) or day to 

day logistics 

Parent 

 

Complaint 
Please see the 
complaints procedure 
under policies on the 
website. 

Head of Boarding 
Mr F Walton 
fww@beestonhall.co.uk  
To book a night: 
fww@beestonhall.co.uk  
 

Pastoral matters: 
Deputy-Head Pastoral 
Mr R Hammond  
bh@beestonhall.co.uk  

Educational matters: 
Deputy-Head Academic 
Mr R Hamilton  
rmh@beestonhall.co.uk  

The Head: 
Mr F de Falbe 

Your child’s tutor will discuss the 

matter with relevant member/s of 

staff and reply to you or pass on the 

matter to the appropriate member 

of staff 

  
Director of Sport: 
Mr R Hammond  
Head of Music: 
Mrs R Casey 
Finances: 
Miss M Rumsby 
Catering Department: 
Miss M Rumsby 
 

Scholarships 
Master i/c 
Scholarships: 
Mr R Hamilton 
Head of Art: 
Mrs F Raison 
Head of Drama: 
Mr B Woodward 
Head of Music: 
Mrs R Casey 
Sport: 
Mr B Hammond 

Learning support  

Mrs Ionides (SENCO) 

pi@beestonhall.co.uk  
The Matron’s Dept. 
matrons@beestonhall.co.uk   

Deputy Heads: 
As listed above 
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